
From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: For the attention of The Manston Airport case team.
Date: 06 July 2021 19:00:33

Dear Sir/madam. I am in support of Manston airport and the opportunity of creating employment for the
existing people and the expanding population of this part of Kent.                        At the present time Thanet
unemployment is running at the highest in Kent in all age groups, the opening of Manston airport will help
create many different jobs including apprenticeships in the aviation industry, also local companies can supply
the airport, again creating more jobs.                 The London Resort is expected to start construction in 2022, so
when open what an opportunity to have the people fly into Manston, transfer to the new train station near the
airport and travel to the resort, also it opens up the area to overseas visitors who want to visit and stay in Herne
Bay, Whitstable, Canterbury,Thanet and it’s lovely beaches and surrounding areas.                   This is a really
big deal for this part of Kent, and the reopening of Manston has the opportunity to give the whole area a big
boost for the future. Many thanks for reading this.                              
Regards Kev.
Sent from my iPhone



From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: For the attention of The Manston Airport case team.
Date: 22 June 2021 19:09:08

Dear sir/madam… I am writing to support the reopening of Manston Airport.                                          Thanet
and the surrounding areas are in desperate need of varied employment that an airport will create. I love this part
of Kent and I hope that Manston will reopen and give the opportunity for future generations to
thrive.                                             Regards Kevin.
Sent from my iPhone
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